
 Slaley First School  
4 

      
    Dear Parents, 
    Goodness me! What a warm week it has been! The children have powered through them though bless 
    them and today we have been careful about how much exposure to the sun they have had! Today we  
    have had our first Sports Day practice and our Year 4 girls have been to a football event at Corbridge 
    Middle School – safe to say they will sleep tonight!  
 

. 
 

 

 

 
On Tuesday, Mrs Armstrong 
came to visit our Year 4 
children and chatted to 
them about starting at 
Corbridge Middle School. 
The children were very 
keen to find out about their 
next adventure! 

 

Friday 20th June 2025 

 

 

Clubs next week 
Monday – Multiskills 
Tuesday – Tennis Club 
Wednesday – Yoga Club 
Friday – Running Club 

 



Transition 
 

Friday 27th June - Member of the English team (CMS) to visit and to deliver a lesson to 
Y4 so that they can complete some writing in their new Y5 English book. 
Tuesday 1st July - Change Detectives (an extra visit to the Middle School for children 
who may need it) 
Thursday 10th July 5pm - Mid Summer Evening Games 

Tuesday 8th July - Transition Day for both schools – and children in our school will 
spend the morning in their new year group. 

 

 

Upcoming Events 
Thursday 10th July – Sports Day - 9.30am - 11am (approx) 
Wednesday 16th July - Leavers Assembly - 9.20am - 11am (aaprox) 
Wednesday 16th July 3.30pm - 5pm - Year 4 Pizza Party 
Thursday 17th July – Reports out to Parents 

Cultural Match - Remaining Dates 
Songwriter rehearsal Monday 23rd June. 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Have a lovely weekend everyone!  

Mrs Hayward 😊 

 

PLEASE NOTE 
 
The Summer fair will now start at 10am and 
will finish at 1pm and if we have enough 
children around at 12.40pm, then we will 
perform the song that we have been recently 
learning in school (we don't anticipate this 
taking much more than 20 minutes).  
Please don't feel obliged to stay if you aren't 
able to but if you could be around at 12.40pm 
then that would be great. 

 

 
Donations 
 
Thank you to everyone who has donated items 
for our fair – any other general donations will be 
welcome this week for our tombola (chocolate, 
books, toiletries, toys etc) 
 
We will also be having a cake stall at the fair so 
please could we have any donations of cakes on 
Friday 27th June.  
 

Thank you so much! 😊 


